
The following E-petition supported by 256 signatures was received on 17 September 
2015  

Re: Restoration Of Fountains On White Rock Parade

With the re-opening of Hastings Pier in Spring 2016 and the forthcoming opening of 
The Source BMX and skate facility in the former White Rock Baths, and following the 
successful and popular restoration of thePelham Roundabout, we the undersigned 
call on Hastings Borough Council to restore to full working order the fountains on 
White Rock parade, provide additional permanent hard planting and expanded public 
seating provision around the fountains, followed by the full restoration of Bottle Alley 
as the primary seafront link between Hastings Pier and St Leonards on Sea


